










SHARLENE GOLDFISCHER UPDATE ON HEALTH 
 
Hi all,  

I hope this finds you holding up alright. I am updating you about Sharlene Goldfischer (Cohort 
6), my mom, as we've moved into a new phase of care for her. As some of you may know, we 
were able to bring her to an immunotherapy appointment last Tuesday, but to our great 
sadness (but not necessarily surprise) the oncologist suggested hospice care, as the cancer is 
too far advanced to be impacted by treatment at this point. 

 

She's back at home now, and we have some great hospice nurses coming in frequently to 
check-in on her and make sure she's comfortable. We've also begun our own letting-go 
process, as I know some of you have as well. It's not easy, and we're all processing in our own 
way. But we've been able to have some nice talks together as a family.  

My mom wants everyone to know that she feels surrounded and uplifted by all of your love. 
We've been able to read her all of the cards, texts, and e-mails that you've sent, and I know 
those have been so powerful as a way of reminding her of the incredible impact she's had in 
this life.  

We'll do our best to keep everyone posted. Thanks again for all of your love, support, and 
care during this super hard time. 

All our best, 

Eric + family.  The best way to reach Sharlene is via Eric:  Egoldfisch@gmail.com 

 

  



Q2 SCOUTs I&D ALLY AWARD 

Jay Combs-Harris (Cohort 7) is very pleased to announce his recent award from his employer 
Accenture Strategy & Consulting depicted in the photo and described in the follow-up text. 
 

 


